
4th Grade - Language Arts - Week 1 
 
Hello 4th grade families.  
 
I hope you’re all staying healthy! Please make sure to stop by school today, as our classrooms 
are open for you to pick up all the supplies that are needed. This week is a light work week- I 
would like you all to read for 20 minutes daily from a book of your choice, then write a 
paragraph. Thank you so much for your patience! We will get through this together. Most of all I 
want you to know that you are all in my prayers.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Mrs. Rose 


